
Dear Dr. Jain, 

 
Please circulate the information below as it is mandatory for all faculty 

participants to fill, and get the students  

to fill the same. Deadline is 1 June,2018 (Friday). 

 

----------------------------------- 

We are glad to host you for the upcoming TEQIP III workshop for Senior 

Faculty members on Active Learning,  

at IIT Bombay. As you are aware, one of the mandates of MHRD is to enable you 

with the necessary skills and  

infrastructure to support your courses with the online learning management 

platform Moodle.  In the workshop,  

we will create web applications for the courses you are going to teach in the 

upcoming semester. You will be able 

to upload course related information, interact with students, conduct online 

assessments and other  

collaborative activities with your students. 

 

We need some preliminary information to prepare this customised website for 

you. 

 

Faculty Member, please fill out the following form 

https://goo.gl/forms/fQ6io9IyLVivYSME2 before Friday 1 June 2018.  

This will enable us to make the settings before you start the workshop in the 

following week.  Please take this  

exercise seriously, as it is necessary for us to report back to MHRD on the 

number of courses being conducted  

through moodle as part of the TEQIP III initiative. 

 

In addition, please circulate the following link to the students who will be 

taking your course/s next semester. 

Form to be filled in by students: https://goo.gl/forms/3guIPO0GXPWsLSgh2 

 

We hope you and your students will make full use of this facility being 

provided on the behest of MHRD  

sponsored TEQIP. 

 

Thanks & Warm Regards, 

Dr. Srinivas. 

(on behalf of TEQIP III IIT Bombay coordinators Prof. Vikram Gadre and Prof. 

Sachin Patwardhan) 
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